
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 705 2233 - Email: ffn5@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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BURY COLLEGE

WHAT HAVE WE BEEN DOING… 
Over the last month, we have been very busy! 
Little Lambs have been focusing on lots of sensory play and settling new children, forming bonds, and enjoying plenty of key 
worker time! Little Lambs also enjoyed exploring Kindness Week through stories and play. 
Ducklings and Farmers have been learning about internet safety and what to do if a pop-up appears. We taught this to the children 
by explaining that we use kind words both online and in nursery. We spoke about the Pop-up Gremlins and read lots of stories 
about internet safety, such as ‘Chicken Clicking’ and ‘Once Upon a Time... Online’. We explained the importance of always telling 
an adult if they see a pop-up. 
We all enjoyed Kindness Week! We spoke to the children and carried out lots of activities about the importance of being kind, how 
we can help others, and what kind things we can do. The Farmers children made some lovely kindness packages and gave them 
out throughout the nursery, which was a wonderful gesture. The Ducklings enjoyed baking banana bread and sharing it as a 
delicious afternoon pudding. 
Thank you to everyone who brought in treats and flowers for the staff and children—it was very much appreciated! 

WHAT ARE WE DOING NEXT…. 
Over the next month, we will be focusing on different celebrations and looking in more detail at Ramadan, focusing on kindness 
and giving to those who are less fortunate. We will also be celebrating Eid at the end of the month
and taking part in a very special Eid party.

Dates for the Diary:
28TH FEBRUARY - ST DAVIDS DAY
4TH MARCH - SHROVE TUESDAY 
6TH MARCH - WORLD BOOK DAY 

10TH MARCH - BRITISH SCIENCE WEEK 
17TH MARCH - GLOBAL FOOD AND WASTE WEEK

21ST MARCH - RED NOSE DAY 
1ST APRIL - EID PARTY 

4TH APRIL - NURSERY CLOSED FOR COMPANY TRAINING DAY 


